
A special symposium was held on November 25, 2020, at the NBC Video Hall, City of Nagasaki, and
online as well. The purpose of this event called “Peace and Disarmament Education in an Emerging
Era of the Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons” was to commemorate the 75th anniversary
of the Nagasaki Atomic Bombing. It was organized by Nagasaki University’s Research Center for
Nuclear Weapons Abolition (RECNA) in cooperation with ICU’s Peace Research Institute. With the
Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons (TPNW) entering into force in January next year,
researchers and practitioners from Japan and overseas gathered to discuss what kind of education is
required this modern day and age. At the symposium, a special lecture on "The Origin of War and the
Future of Humanity" was first given by Professor Juichi Yamagiwa, the former 26th President of Kyoto
University.
     In the next segment of the symposium, four speakers reported and discussed on the theme of
"Peace and Disarmament Education in a New Era" which was moderated by ICU’s Professor Mikiko
Nishimura (PRI member). ICU’s Professor Toshiaki Sasao (PRI Diirector), Mr. Valere Mantels Head,
United Nations Office of Disarmament Affairs (UNODA) Vienna Office, Austria), Professor Ki-ho Yi
(Director, Center for Peace and Public Integrity, Hanshin University, South Korea), and Professor Keiko
Nakamura (RECNA, Nagasaki University) each reported initiatives regarding peace and disarmament
education. In particular, ICU’s Professor Toshiaki Sasao introduced the research project that is
currently underway, titled “Leveraging the Japan-Korea Collaborative for Peace and Disarmament
Education: Evidence-based Education Program Development, Implementation, and Evaluation”
(Japan Society for the Promotion of Science 2020 Grant-in-Aid for Scientific Research B), organized by
ICU’s Peace Research Institute and in collaboration with Nagasaki University, Hanshin University
(South Korea), and Yonsei University (South Korea). After the presentations from each of the speakers,
a Q & A session was held, creating a place for the speakers and audience to engage in discussions.
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About ICU's PRI
ICU's PRI was founded in 1991 for the purpose of promoting and strengthening peace research at
ICU. The Institute inherits the founding spirit of the University, which reflects on the scourge of
WWII and seeks to realize world peace, human rights and environmental responsibility for the
future. 
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